

BEVERLEY AC COMMITTEE MEETING 20th January 2021

PRESENT: Jackie Hardman, Fiona Oakes, Lucas Meagor, Steve Walker, Rob Reid, Cat Williamson, Jacqui Dickinson, Rachel Woad, Lucy Stamford, Laura Emms, Andy Johnson.

APOLOGIES: Megan Chown

	<u>ACTION</u>
Running Events: - Beverley 10k – will not happen in May. It's too big and event and lead in time will not be feasible. LM is attending an Events Safety Advisory Group meeting – may get more guidance from this. - Walkington 10k could potentially run though daylight would need to be considered.	
Handicaps No plans to hold and events until there is further gov't guidance on meeting in groups.	LM
Juniors Juniors are unable to meet because of the lockdown.	
Social/non-running club events - RW is looking into options for the online awards with a company who can provide options for interactive elements and videoed parts. Discussion around possible options to encourage members to attend – spot prizes, quiz etc. Agreed 7.30 pre-event and 8.00 for awards with a 9.30 finish. Agreed to £500 costing for the hosting. FO to advertise the event on the newsletter. - Deposit for 2020 event to go forward to 2022. - Next committee meeting will be to look at awards. LM will circulate details before the meeting.	RW FO LM
Admin Issues - JDu raised that Traffic Management Training may need renewing. RR to check if this can be done online, which would be more cost effective. Discussion around committing money to train members who do not then marshal for events. JH expressed an interest in training when available. - JH is has prepared a further press report following the 5th January Issue. - MC is still collating photographs, some of which will be used for the awards night. She now has her external storage drive. - AGM – will be on line. Committee member to get succinct reports to LM by 10th February and will be circulated to members around 16th Feb. FO. RR and LM will meet prior to the meeting to plan.	RR All committee
Finance. - Accounts will go to auditor by 1st Feb. Club now has online banking. - The current stipend still stands as agreed at AGM 2019. JDu asked that his element be shared between EY Food Bank and Hull Samaritans. Approved and the lovely gesture acknowledged.	LS
Membership Several new members have been registered but no payment will now be taken until April 1st. CW will reconnect with 19/20 members who did not rejoin and encourage them to do so for 21/22.	CW
Kit & Equipment Nothing to report	
AOB Discussion around having an official charity for the Beverley 10k. Various options but would need member approval to look into this further, CW will draft a proposal for AGM.	CW

Next meeting: Wednesday – 3rd February 2021

AGENDA

Apologies

Awards